
 

 
 

   

     

 

 

 

 

16 September 2024 

 

Review of the Fairtrade Standard for Trader Organizations – Third round of consultation 

 

Dear Fairtrade Partners,  
 
Fairtrade International’s Standards & Pricing kindly invites you to participate in the consultation on the 
Fairtrade Standard for Trader Organizations. You can find detailed information on the revision in the 
survey itself.  
 
Please access the online consultation in English and Spanish or the downloadable MS Word version on 
our website here.  
The online survey in French and Portuguese and its MS Word version on our website will be available 
shortly.  
 
Please complete the survey by 14 November 2024. 
 
Following the consultation period, Standards & Pricing will prepare a synopsis paper compiling the 
comments submitted. All information we receive from respondents will be kept confidential.   
 
In case of any questions, please feel free to contact standards-pricing@fairtrade.net  
 
Feel free to forward to any interested party. 
Thank you in advance for your feedback. We greatly appreciate your contributions. 
 
Best regards, 
Standards Team 
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